
Student 

Services Update 

ASSOCIATE  DEGREE  FOR  TRANSFER  E-VERIFY  

The 2014 1098-T tax form (tuition statement) is available for download now on the e-Tax site, 

for eligible students who selected “Electronic” delivery of the form (information is also 

posted on Student Web Services).  Eligible students received e-mail instructions on how to 

download their form on January 20th.   
 

The 1098-T form will be mailed out to students who selected “Paper” delivery on Thursday, 

January 29, 2015. 
 

Beginning this year, international students with “D” numbers (instead of an SSN) will not 

have a 2014 1098-T tax form automatically produced for them.  International students who do 

not have an SSN can request a manual 2014 1098-T tax form by sending an e-mail request to 
etax@sdccd.edu  
 

Frequently Asked Questions about the 1098-T for students, faculty and staff can be found at: 

http://studentweb.sdccd.edu/docs/1098t_faq.pdf  
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CAMPUS SOLUTIONS 

CORE TEAM 

1098-T TAX  FORMS  

In 2011, the legislature approved SB1440 which created the Associate Degree for Transfer 

(ADT or AA-T or AS-T).  Since that time 24 degree programs have been approved statewide 

and 16 new programs in the District (City-16, Mesa-15, Miramar 15).   
 

Students who earn this degree are guaranteed admission to a California State University 

(CSU), although it may not be their CSU of “choice.”  Additionally, students at a CSU who earn 

an Associate Degree for Transfer are guaranteed to earn a bachelor’s degree after completing 

120 units. 
 

Since 2011, the district has seen a significant increase in the number of 

students earning these transfer degrees.  For example, in 2012-13, the 

district awarded 146 ADT degrees, and in 2013-14, the number increased to 

483.  Currently there are 1,471 City, Mesa and Miramar college students who 

have applied to transfer to a CSU in the Fall indicating they will earn an 

Associate Degree for Transfer.  The CSU system office has developed an     

“e-verify website” used by all California Community Colleges to indicate whether students are 

on track for Spring 2015 degree completion or not.  The District evaluators will complete the   

e-verify process for all students on the CSU list by the  March 15th deadline.   

NEW FACES IN DISTRICT STUDENT SERVICES:  Please welcome Erica Lara to Student Services, 

Alma Correa to Institutional Research and Planning, and congratulations to Hilda Osuna on 

her promotion to Evaluator! 

CAMPUS  SOLUTIONS  

The Campus Solutions team leads are in the process of reviewing the gap analysis.  The    

analysis includes the identified gap and recommended solutions including business process 

changes, adding new programming or data fields.  The teams will resume their work in      

February. 
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